
Dear guests, dear friends!



We hope you left the turbulent last months behind you in good health and 
are looking forward to the coming winter season just like we are. 



Nevertheless, special times require special measures...



which is why we at Pension Gloria - as in the whole of Obertauern - are 
currently making every effort to make all preparations and arrangements 
in order to be able to offer you a safe and as restriction-free stay as 
possible.



We, too, are constantly confronted with numerous unforeseeable events 
and must therefore constantly await important decisions and adapt our 
planning to existing legal regulations. 



Please check currently .



Information on planned events can be found at . To 
ensure a safe vacation for our ski-loving guests, the events will be 
announced at short notice, depending on the situation. 

valid regulations

www.obertauern.com

Your safe stay at 


Pension Gloria

https://www.obertauern.com/en/service-info/translate-to-en-mit-sicherheit-in-den-winterurlaub.html.


For your safety

For us in Obertauern, "safety" does not only mean guaranteed snow, but 
with regard to COVID-19, we will work together with all entrepreneurs and 
make every effort to make your stay as safe as possible and with as few 
restrictions as necessary.

We follow the measures defined by the Ministry of Health.

Disinfection stations for hand hygiene can be found in the entire 
hotel area, soap for hand washing is available for you.

The laundry is washed according to the hygiene regulations.

Our employees will further tighten our strict hygiene standards and 
will of course clean frequently touched objects like door handles 
and armatures even more frequently and carefully. 

We thank you for protecting yourself, other guests, employees and our 
family with your behavior.



For your stay in our house, you need one of the following 
certificates:

Vaccinated Recovered

or

Recovered

Vaccinated

A certificate of recovery is valid for six months – starting at the earliest with the 
11th day after the first infection was confirmed by a molecular test (PCR) and 
lasting for up to 180 days after that.

If you are not sure, whether your vaccination is valid in Austria for your stay, 
please use the  to check.official validity calculator

https://gruenerpass.gv.at/en/geimpft/


More questions? 

If you have any further questions about your vacation or the current 
situation in Austria, please do not hesitate to contact us by phone or e-
mail.

Travel Cancellation Insurance

Currently, we strongly recommend that you take out travel cancellation 
insurance. Our partner, the Europäische Reiseversicherung is currently the 
only insurance company that covers COVID-19 illness for insured guests.



Find out more about different .COVID-19 services
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We thank you for your understanding and are looking forward to welcoming 
you soon as our guests "on top" in the Pension Gloria.

https://service.europaeische.at/doc/en/Hotel-Vers-Austria.pdf

